
Breakneck Road Closure Sep. 7th - Oct 1st 2010 

 

BREAKNECK ROAD 

TOWN OF NEWPORT, NH 

 

Due to highway maintenance, Breakneck Road in Newport, NH will be CLOSED TO ALL TRAFFIC from 

Sept. 7th until October 1st, 2010. 

 

For additional information, please contact: 

Public Works Director Larry Wiggins or 

Highway Superintendent Steven Dube at the 

Newport Public Works Department at 863-3650. 

 


